
 

 

 

Monkton Planning Commission Minutes 

January 7, 2025 

Approved: _________ 

 

Members Present: Wendy Sue Harper (co-chair), Marilyn Cargill (co-chair), Ivor Hughes, Debra Sprague, 
Michael New (clerk)  

Visitors:  Steve Pilcher  

Absent: Peter Close, Adam Miller. 

Mail: None 

The meeting was called to order by Marilyn Cargill at 7:02 pm.  

Minutes: The minutes of the December 17, 2024 meeting were moved by Ivor Hughes and seconded by 
Mike New.  The minutes were approved Debra Sprague and Wendy Sue Harper.   

Administration:   

The MPC was introduced to Susan Gulrajani, the newly appointed Zoning Commissioner.  
Welcome aboard Susan!! 

 The 2025 Town Report was reviewed and few edits made.   Approval of the Town Report was moved by 
Wendy Sue Harper and seconded by Ivor Hughes.   All voted in favor of submitting the MPC portion of 
the Town Report.   

Ivor led a discussion about the possibility of obtaining a grant from ACRP for the Town Survey.  After 
discussion, a motion was made by Ivor Hughes and seconded by Debra Sprague to increase the 2025 
MPC budget by $2000 for the grant.    

Steve Pilcher was invited to meet with the MPC to discuss Emergency Management.  The focus was on 
how residents can access emergency services and resources.     

Mike New made a motion to adjourn. Ivor Hughes seconded the motion. All voted in favor of adjourning. 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:40 pm. 

 The next meeting of the Monkton Planning Commission will be on January 21, 2025 at 7pm.  

These minutes submitted by Michael New – Monkton Planning Commission Clerk 

 

 

 

 


